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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Changes to catering services in the Staff Dining Room 

1 As part of an ongoing commitment to providing sustainable catering 
services within Parliament House in consultation with Intercontinental Hotels 
Group (IHG), DPS has decided to implement a number of changes to services 

offered in the Staff Dining Room on non-sitting days only. 

2 From Monday 17 January 2011, a range of self-serve sandwiches and 
salads, as well as a pre-prepared stir-fry noodle dish, will be offered in lieu of the 

salad bar, sandwich bar and the wok station.  A range of other hot dishes will 
continue to be offered for eat-in and take-away diners.   

3 The sandwich bar, salad bar and wok station will operate as usual on 
parliamentary sitting days. 

4 Feedback regarding these changes should be directed to the catering 
feedback email address at catering.feedback@aph.gov.au or to the Facilities 
Management section on 6277 5532. 
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